ENERGY PTY LTD

Minister Mines and Energy
27" October 2009

Re: Rehabilitation activity advice following Exploration Licence surrender
EL25050, 5051, 5052 Amadeus Finke

Dear Sir/Madam,

Nova Energy Pty Ltd as licensees of Exploration Licences 25050, 25051 and 25052 wishes to
advise the department that no ground disturbing work was carried out on the above-mentioned
Exploration Licences during the period of tenure (1 1™ September 2006 to | I™ August 2009).
No rehabilitation was therefore necessary.

Kind Regards,

Caroline Sullivan
Tenement Manager/Geologist — Toro Energy Ltd



